
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
NORTH AURORA DAYS COMMITTEE MEETING  
 
MEETING DATE: November 13, 2023 
MEETING TIME:  6:00 p.m. 
MEETING LOCATION: Village Hall, 25 East State Street 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

AGENDA 
 

CALL TO ORDER  
 
ROLL CALL 
 
AUDIENCE COMMENTS 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

1. Approval of the North Aurora Days Committee Minutes dated October 9, 2023 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
1. Discussion of Bands  
2. Discussion of North Aurora Days 2024 

 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBER UPDATES 
 
ADJOURN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



NORTH AURORA DAYS 

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, October 9, 2023 

Call to Order 

Mark Gaffino called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm. 

Attendance 

Mark Gaffino,  Julie Shoemaker, Lynn Miller, Jessi Watkins, Steve Bosco,  Natalie Stevens, Norma Yario 
(perspective committee member) 

Approval of Minutes 

Mark Gaffino made a motion to approve the September 11, 2023 meeting minutes, which was seconded 
by Jessi Watkins  

Motion to Approve: All in Favor 

Discussion 

Mayor Gaffino noted that Holly O’Brien had retired from the North Aurora Days Committee. He 
introduced the committee to attendee Norma Yario, who was a perspective member. 

2024 North Aurora Days 

Mayor Gaffino said the committee typically discussed bands at the November meeting and Natalie 
Stevens said she was in contact with the company the Village regularly uses for bookings and would 
provide options prior to the next meeting for the committee to review. Committee Member Jessi 
Watkins inquired about the possibility of having a larger named band as a headliner and Stevens said 
she would inquire as to the cost and process of such. 

Stevens and Administrator Steve Bosco provided a fireworks update. They met with representatives 
from Pyrotechnio who walked the park and indicated that the only suitable launch location would be the 
regular spot on the east side of the Fox River Trail that is used for the July 3rd fireworks due to structures 
being too close on the west side of the trail. Staff was working to secure the contract for that fireworks 
display, which would be $12,000 and the committee would be looking to see if they were able to get a 
Fireworks Sponsorship level to fund that item. 

The committee discussed entertainments at the park and Watkins said she would look into Record-A-Hit 
for other options. The committee also discussed having a video gaming truck although the location of 
such was unable to be determined at the meting. Julie Shoemaker said the fishing derby is all set to go 
next year and the school district still wants to do an activity but does want to have an alternative indoor 
one in the event of inclement weather. 

The committee also discussed the beer tent. Given that the Mother’s Club has disbanded Mayor Gaffino 
said it was the Lions Club’s belief that they would be running the tent on their own. The committee 
discussed whether other community groups should be invited to also be involved with the beer tent 
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